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Oct. 1, 2012: 
New Administrative Year Begins

Feb. 22-24, 2013: 

Mid-Year Conference,Holiday Inn, Wolf Road, Albany

June 26-30, 2013:

International Convention, Vancouver, British Columbia

Aug. 15-18, 2013:

District Convention, RIT Conference Center, Henrietta

2012-13 Events

The start of a new Kiwanis Year
brings with it the need to attend to cer-
tain records or reports.

Each club president and secretary
should check to ensure that the infor-
mation that Kiwanis International has
for the club is correct. This can be
checked through the Club Manage-
ment area of the KiwanisOne.org web

site. Check to see that all of the 2012-
13 Club Officers have been reported
and that their contact information is
correct. From the Secretary's Dash-
board see that the club's meeting infor-
mation is current; that all of your
sponsored clubs are listed with their
current Kiwanis Advisors and that the
link shown will indeed link to your
club's web site.

KI and the NY District use this infor-
mation not only to contact the clubs
but also as the source for the informa-
tion in the KI and District Directories
and for club contact information on the
web sites. Bad information there may
prevent individuals interested in your
club from being able to contact you -
this could mean missed new members
or new service opportunities.

During the coming years we are
going to find that KI and the District
will be relying on electronic reporting
more and more. If your club secretary
does not have access to the internet

there is no reason to replace him/her -
rather the club may designate as the
assistant secretary a member with in-
ternet access who is willing to manage
the club's online reporting.

All that is needed is an email from
the club president to Member Services.
The email should identify the individ-
ual who is to be the assistant secretary
and request that he/she be granted
"secretary access" in the
KiwanisOne.org club management
area. Once this is done the club will be
able to add or drop members, file the
monthly reports and attend to the
other reports that KI wants to handle
electronically.

Club secretaries please take a
minute or two and double check to see
if the club has filed the 2012-13 offi-
cers. At this time nearly 100 of our
clubs have not reported the current of-
ficers. You should submit the report
even if all the officers are repeating in
the same offices as last year.

District

Secretary

David

Booker

2012-13 District Officers

Governor
Albert Norato Jr.

Secretary
David Booker

Governor-Elect
Joseph Aiello

Past Governor
Bill Risbrook

Mailing: New York District Kiwanis International, PO Box 368, West Sand Lake, NY 12196-0368

Shipping: New York District Kiwanis International, 3 Chaundray Lane, Averill Park, NY 12018-9729

E-Mail: districtoffice@kiwanis-ny.org

Telephone: Voice: (518) 712-5006; Fax: (518) 309-6469

New District Contact Information for 2012-13
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